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November 7, 2018 
Editorial Office 
World Journal of Gastroenterology 
 
Dear Editors:  
 
This statement pertains to the manuscript titled “Non-endoscopic assessment of chronic 
radiation proctopathy and radiofrequency ablation treatment follow-up with Optical Coherence 
Tomography angiography: a pilot study” by Osman O. Ahsen, et al.  
 
There were no statistical analyses performed for this study that requires statistical 
review by a biomedical statistician.  

 
Sincerely,  

 
Hiroshi Mashimo, MD, PhD 
Associate Professor of Medicine, VA Boston 
Healthcare System, Harvard Medical School   

 


